
STONEY POINT FIRE DEPARTMENT INC. 
Stations 13 & 19 

2190 Lake Upchurch Road, Parkton, North Carolina 28371 
Telephone: (910) 424-0694 Fax: (910) 425-2795 

E-Mail spfd1301@nc.rr.com 
 

May 18, 2021 

SUBJECT: Minutes of the Monthly Board of Directors 
Meeting May 2021 

 
 

The May 18, 2021, monthly Board of Directors meeting 
was canceled due to the North Carolina Association of Fire 
Chiefs Mid-Winter-Conference in Concord, North 
Carolina during the period of May 17 through May 22, 
2021. This professional development conference is 
attended by department Chief Officers. The next Board of 
Directors meeting is scheduled for Tuesday June 15, 2021, 
at 7:30 PM at Station 19. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
For assistance, please call 910-424-0694 
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